
 

 

April 29th, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives     House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $ 2,179,953 for the Town of Plainfield’s Quinebaug River Trail – SR 205 to 

Trout Hatchery Rd., Plainfield, CT. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Plainfield, Connecticut. 

 

The funding would be used for the design, permit, and construction of a 1.6 mile segment of a 

multi-use trail from State Route 205 in Plainfield and going south following the old Trolley 

Trail, terminating at the intersection of Trout Hatchery Road and Cady Lane. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 


